

Champaign County Christian Health Center

Mailing Address: PO Box 5005, Champaign, IL 61824-1400
Phone: 217-398-2914 Website: www.ccchc2003.org

Dear CCCHC Supporter,

Imagine feeling ill or being in pain and not knowing what is wrong with your body. Now imagine you do not have a place to be treated to start the healing process but instead, have to choose between living with your illness and pain or face financial ruin by going to the emergency department out of necessity.

In November 2002, I was inspired to start a Christian health center in Champaign County because there were people who needed healthcare but had nowhere to go to receive it, at least not in any affordable manner. After opening the Champaign County Christian Health Center (CCCHC) in September of 2004, volunteer doctors, nurses, social workers, psychiatrists, and many others have treated and continue to treat thousands of our neighbors (patients) with significant healthcare needs.

To continue to provide this much needed service, we need your help. CCCHC has an opportunity to secure its own space to offer medical, mental, and dental health to those most in need. This new space will allow us the flexibility to expand services, recruit more volunteers, see more patients, and grow as an organization. Our goal is to raise \$150,000.00 to pay for our facility for the next 3 years.

As with any organization, it takes resources to provide services. Our organization relies heavily on donors as we do not charge patients for care which includes dental work, mental health, lab tests, health education, social work, referral services, and primary health care. This care is still greatly needed as, despite the implementation of the Affordable Care Act, many individuals are without adequate health care coverage.

Additionally, due to Covid-19, we had to postpone our annual fundraising dinner to September of 2021, and therefore, need your help more than ever.

I hope that you will decide to provide financial resources to help CCCHC secure a home. If you have any questions, you can contact me at (217) 766-6425 or our executive director, Crystal Hogue at (847) 894-1980 or any other board members of CCCHC. We would be happy to discuss our goals and hopes for the future of CCCHC. You can also give through our website at www.ccchc2003.org.

Blessings,

Offus Track

Dr. Jeff Trask, Founder

Champaign County Christian Health Center